
My name is Pam Mulroy and I purchased a couple of dogs from 4 Paws and a Tail in Blaine, MN at the 

Northtown Mall. One of the dogs I purchased was named Lilly. She was a Chihuahua. She was very sick. I 

spent $1600 the first week I had her to keep her alive. When I talked to the manager, she just said, 

"prove it was something we did."  

 

Both of the dogs I purchased were 1.3 pounds.  Four Paws and a Tail said they were off age and to be 

taken from their mother. But I highly doubt that. My daughter stayed home from school to look after this 

sick dog. We gave the dog karo syrup to help the dog out. Four Paws and a Tail never offered to help. 

They never even answered my phone calls.  

 

I urge you to support HF 2627, so no more consumers will be defrauded with a sick dog.  

 

Thank you  

Pam Mulroy 


